NN NN NN NN NN

Senior Infants Newsletter 2023/24

Senior Infants had a busy and fun filled year. This year, we visited Newgrange farm, went
for walks to the Botanic Gardens and Albert College Park and performed at our winter
concert and at assembly. We enjoyed dressing up for Halloween, La Glas and our Pride
Parade, and made beautiful creations on Art day. Here are a few pictures of some of the
things we got up to.
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Our favourite things

Oliver, Dan, Cillian, Max, Conor and Alex enjoyed PE this year.
Ragnar loved drama activities year.
Rachel, Albie and Luka loved all the trips we went on.

Grace, Sadie, Margo, Julie, Eira, Penny, Louis, Hugo, Ethan and Juno enjoyed
art lessons this year and especially enjoyed art day.

Henry, Ailbhe and Noah really liked sports day this year.

Play time was Charlie’s favourite part of every day.
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